New blog helps young people become financially savvy
Contact: Bob Flashman, UK specialist for family resource management
It’s never too early to learn about managing finances. This skill becomes extremely important as teenagers graduate high school and enter the job market or go to college. For many, this is the first time they are in charge of their finances.
University of Kentucky Cooperative Extension specialists, through the Collaboration for the Advancement of Family Financial Education (CAFFE), have created a blog, “Allowanceless: What Do You Mean I Don’t Get an Allowance Anymore?.” The online site, http://allowanceless.blogspot.com/, includes information on financial management topics. Blog postings are related to topics UK undergraduates are learning in an intermediate financial education class, and at least one entry elaborates on the weekly financial management topic sent by UK extension specialists to educators.
The blog is accessible to anyone, but is targeted toward young adults. In addition to financial information, it includes information on topics related to civic engagement, analytical skills, social media, health and how each affects individual and family financial well-being.
 For the past 11 years, UK Cooperative Extension Service has sent weekly financial lessons to high school teachers to improve students’ financial literacy as part of the university’s commitment to the Kentucky Education Reform Act. 
The blog was added this year so extension, with assistance from UK Family Sciences students, can reach teens. This way, when teens graduate from high school, they can continue receiving financial tips. Extension will continue to provide its award-winning financial education curriculum and ideas to educators.
For more information on financial management topics for young people, contact the (YOUR COUNTY) Cooperative Extension Service.

Educational programs of the Cooperative Extension Service serve all people regardless of race, color, age, sex, religion, disability or national origin.
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